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(Sgd.)  EMMANUEL R. LEDESMA, JR. 
President and Chief Executive Officer (PCEO)

Based on the review and assessment of the ongoing system 
optimization, please be informed that the period indicated in 
the PhilHealth Advisory No. 2023-0030 issued on August 22, 
2023 (the “Advisory”) is extended until October 31, 2023.

All privileges provided for in the Advisory shall remain in 
effect, unless earlier terminated or extended in a subsequent 
official issuance.
 
Further inquiries may be coursed through the PhilHealth 
Callback Channel at 0917-898-7442 (PHIC) or any of the 
PhilHealth Regional and Local Health Insurance Offices.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

Extension of PhilHealth 
Advisory No. 2023-0030


